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UNITED STATES MARINE CORPS

MARUNE COAPS BASE
PSC ROX 20004
CAMP LEJEBUNE, NORTH CAROLINA 28542-0004

IN REPLY REFER YO:

6286
BEMD

M T arry Perry .2 MAY jog7
North Carolina Department of Environment,
Health and Natural Resources
Division of Waste Management
Hazardous Waste Section
P.O. Box 29603
Raleigh, North Carolina 27611-9603

Dear Mr. Perry:

The enclosures are submitted in response to Mr. James A. Carter's letter of April 7, 1997, which
requested copies of the records maintained by the Assistant Chief of Staff, Environmental
Management Department that are applicable to the issue of sandblast grit allegedly being
deposited near Brinson Creek. :

Based upon the sheer volume of the records which make up this project file we extend to you or
your representative the opportunity to review our file, determine if other documents are desired,
"and 1o have any questions or concerns addressed. In many instances the submitted documents are

reproductions of recerds maintained by the contracts officer for Marine Corps Systems
Command, Quantico, Virginia. Our files do not contain any information involving Coastal Area
Management Act permits or identification of affected property owners. It 1s recommended that
your request for this data be submitied 1o the Jacksenville City Manager's Office. In addition, as
you are aware, an on-going investigation is being completed by the Naval Cniminal Investigative
Service and those records are not available to us.

If you should have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Mr, Sammy Gwynn,
Environmental Management Department, at (310) 431-5837

Sincegrely,

Ao

NS a——
RT L. WARREN ‘

Assistant Chief of Staff

Environmental Management
By direction of

the Commanding General
Enclosures: 1. MARCORSYSCOM Contract M&7854-92-C-0050

. Material Safety Data Sheets
. Correspondence, Sample Data, Site Layout
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